
 

 

 

Rising First Graders 
 

Remember to read as much as possible with 
your child over the summer!  For current 
TKA students entering first grade, use 

your phonics readers to practice at least 
twice per week. 

 

For new-to-TKA students, please read 
self-selected books together over the 

summer (at least twice per week). 
 

Also, be sure to check out your local public 
library for great book selections and/or 

summer reading incentive programs! 
 

Have a great summer!  Enjoy your books!   


